
Myths of migration: the changing British population, a joint BSPS/BA event held 
at the British Academy on 17 November 2014 
 
 
As part of its celebrations of the 25th anniversary of the publication of The Changing 
Population of Britain (edited by Heather Joshi, Blackwell, 1989), the BSPS teamed up 
with the British Academy for an evening meeting on UK migration. Three speakers 
were invited to address the following questions: Given that the movement of people 
shapes our neighbourhoods and communities, what are the realities of these changes, 
and where do the myths of migration end and the realities of population change 
begin? What are the new patterns of intern



single group other than White British is 


